Welcome to Canoeing
Posted on 2 Feb 2024.
Dear parent/guardian,

We warmly welcome your child/ward to Canoeing CCA. In the first CCA sessions, they were welcomed
with icebreaker activities, and introduced to the CCA by their seniors. We have attached some pictures
and we have included some important information pertaining to Canoeing CCA.
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